April 14, 2017

Webenr County Planning
2380 Washington Blvd. #240
Ogden UT 84310

Re: Request for 5-yr extention for ZDA

Dear Planning Commission,

Representatives from the Ridge Development Corporation would like to request that
the expiration date in Section 2 of the Zoning Development Agreement with Weber
County (Contract C 2012-230, Entry #2610607, Recorded 12.13.2012), be amended from
February 2017 to February 2022, The Ridge ._phase 1 and 2 are now complete and phase
3 is underway with projected final project completion within 5 additional years.

We appreciate your consideration to this request.

- Thank you,

John Lawis
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